
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

March 30, 2020 
 
 

Mr. Corey Faddish 
Product Line Manager, Electrical & Mechanical Projects (EMP) 
Framatome Inc. 
100 East Kensinger Drive, Suite 100 
Cranberry Township, PA  16066 
 
Dear Mr. Faddish,  
 
We previously informed you that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s 32th Annual 
Regulatory Information Conference (RIC) was cancelled due to the global health emergency 
associated with COVID-19. 
 
We wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your efforts in supporting our session 
entitled, “Worldwide Advances in Equipment Qualification.”   
 
Although the RIC was cancelled, you can find presentations and speaker biographies  
by navigating to the NRC’s official public web site at https://ric.nrc.gov/agenda. 
  
On a personal note, we hope that you and your loved ones stay safe during this crisis.  We look 
forward to speaking with you again soon.  
 
Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kerri Kavanagh, Chief /RA/ 

      Quality Assurance and Vendor Inspection Branch 
Division of Reactor Oversight 

      Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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